
Accessibility Statement – Ballavarteen Holiday Cottages 

Unfortunately, we are unable to accommodate full time wheelchair users as our 
premises/cottages/apartments are not suitable due to narrow door width and bedrooms 
being located on the 1st and 2nd floors which are accessed by stairs. 

Please contact us to discuss any requests or requirements that we may be able to assist 
with and we will endeavour to accommodate.  

We do not accept pets, however if you wish to bring your assistance dog, please contact 
us to discuss your requirements. 

 


